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denise.weeres@asc.ca consultation-en-cours@lautorite.qc.ca 

 

Denise Weeres   and                           Me Anne-Marie Beaudoin 

Manager, Legal, Corporate Finance                                      Directrice du sécretariat 

Alberta Securities Commission                  Autorité des marchés financiers 

250 – 5th Street SW          800, square Victoria, 22e étage 

Calgary, Alberta T2P 0R4                      C.P. 246, tour de la Bourse 

                                                             Montréal, Québec H4Z 1G3 

 

comments@osc.gov.on.ca   

 

The Secretary   

Ontario Securities Commission  

20 Queen Street West   

22nd Floor    

Toronto, Ontario M5H 3S8 

 

Re:   CSA Proposed Amendments Relating to the Offering Memorandum Exemption 

 

Dear Madams: 

 

I am writing to comment on the proposed amendments to NI 45-106, in particular the proposed annual 

investment limits for non-accredited investors.  

 

It’s a sad day when you resort to restricting investment amounts on any market. Just because you 

have not been able to restrict crooks and prevent people from not complying with recognized 

accounting or other procedures and enforce registration on would be brokers does not justify this 

action. All that is needed is the regulator bodies to make smart regulations and get off their buts 

and get better results. JUST BECAUSE YOU ARE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES DOES NOT 

MEAN YOU CAN DO AS LITTLE AS POSSIBLE AND DEMAND HIGH WAGES. MY 

EXPERIENCE WITH YOUR AGENCIES IS YOU REQUIRE SO MUCH RED TAPE AND 

DOCUMENTATION THAT NOTHING EVER GETS DONE. A FREE FOR ALL WOULD BE 

ALMOST AS EFFECTIVE. These are my opinions only and do not reflect on anyone in particular. 

  
 

This submission is being made on my own behalf. 

If you would like further elaboration on my comments, please feel free to contact me at 

forrestfp@hotmail.com. 

Regards, 

 

Peter 

 

CC: 

 

Honourable Doug Horner 

Minister of Finance, Alberta 

doug.horner@gov.ab.ca 
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Honourable Charles Sousa 

Minister of Finance, Ontario 

charles.sousa@ontario.ca 

 

Cora Pettipas 

Vice President, National Exempt Market Association  

cora@nemaonline.ca 
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